
 

 

 

SEPTEMBER 14, 2019 

29th ANNUAL ODSC/SOS CHARITY GOLF TOURNAMENT 

  

Spring Safari SOS 2019 is now over (what a great week!) and 

it’s time to make plans for the Annual O.D. Shag Club SOS 

Charity Golf Tournament.  This year’s event is scheduled for 

the first Saturday of SOS’s Fall Migration on September 14, 

2019, and will take place at the beautiful Valley at Eastport golf 

course located in Little River, SC.  

 This is a FUN event open to golfers of all levels. The format is 

4-person Captain’s Choice. Golfers may sign up as a foursome, 

twosome or individually and we’ll build a team for you. The event 

will be flighted. Entry forms are available on the ODSC website.  

 To those of you who have participated in past years the ODSC 

thanks you for your support and invites you back for another 

fun time of gathering with old and new friends.  Thanks to your 

participation and support in 2018 the ODSC was able to donate 

over $9,000 to local and regional charities 

 For those of you who have not played in the past, please 

consider joining us this year for a day of golf, beverages, great 

food and fellowship in an event that helps support numerous 

area charities. 

 Additional tournament information, entry forms and hole 

sponsorships, are all available on the ODSC website 

at   www.odshagclub.com.  

  

Ken Meyer, Larry Jones & Karen Young 

Co-Chairs of the 2019 ODSC/SOS GOLF TOURNAMENT 
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